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As previously reported in Issue 252 of The Franchise Memorandum, the DOJ’s 
Antitrust Division and the FTC’s Bureau of Competition recently issued a joint 
statement regarding review of business collaborations in the fight against COVID-
19, announcing a plan to expedite the Business Review Process for potential 
antitrust risk. A review of the recent opinions issued under this new process, and 
lessons that can be learned from the enforcement approach in those reviews, can 
be found here.
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